
 

 

Dear afternoon PSD Families,                                                                                  ​April 16, 2020 

 

I am writing to inform you that today, Governor Evers extended the ​Safer At Home order 
through May 26th​ and further ​ordered all schools to be closed for the remainder of the 
school year​.  Although this announcement saddens us all it was not unexpected.  We have 
been preparing to continue our efforts to support remote learning for the rest of the school year. 
As has been the case for the past 35 days when we last had students on our campus, we will 
roll up our sleeves and continue to do our professional best to meet the needs of our students 
every day.  Following our current Spring Break, remote learning activities will resume on 
Monday, April 20th and will continue until the end of our regularly scheduled school year on 
June 5th.  We understand what a challenge this is for parents and students and thank you for 
your support and resilience as we work through this challenging time together. 

To support our teachers' ability to continue to plan and deliver quality learning experiences for 
our students remotely, we will be taking ​Friday, May 15th ​as an additional planning and 
preparation day, that will be a non-instructional day for our students.  Also, a reminder that we 
already have a professional development day scheduled for ​Friday, May 1st​ that we will 
observe and use to support the work or our staff.  

There are many decisions that need to be made in the weeks to come including how summer 
school and major events like the PHS Graduation Ceremony will be handled.  We are in regular 
communication with area school districts and are having ongoing internal conversations on how 
to best handle these issues.  I am so sorry to the Class of 2020 in particular for what a 
disruption this has been to your last days as Pewaukee students.  We will do everything we can 
to honor and acknowledge you for all you have accomplished.  We are very proud of you! 

We will provide more information when we have it.  In the meantime feel free to reach out to me 
or your school administration if we can be of service.  

Sincerely, 

Mike Cady; PhD 

Superintendent 

 


